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ATTENTION COMMUNITY

ADJACENT TO THE METRO ORANGE LINE BUSWAY

Between Tujunga Blvd. and burbank/fulton Ave.
Weather permitting, the Metro Orange Line Contractor will be conducting re-paving of a portion of the busway between Tujunga Boulevard and Burbank/Fulton Avenues. 

What:
To improve strength and durability of the busway, Metro is re-paving portions of the roadway from Tujunga Boulevard to Burbank/Fulton Avenues. These operations will require demolition of existing pavement, grinding, scraping, removal of material, placement of new material, compacting of soils and asphalt and re-striping of the busway, pedestrian crossings and re-installation of traffic signal detector loops.
When:
Work is anticipated to begin Monday, October 6, 2008 and will continue for approximately six to eight weeks.  Hours of work will be from 7 a.m. to 5 p.m.  Monday through Friday except in certain locations on Friday evenings where work will end by sundown in observance of the community’s cultural practices. Work schedules are subject to change.  
Where:
Metro Orange Line Busway between Tujunga Blvd. and Burbank/Fulton Avenues.
What to Expect:  During the course of this work, the following impacts can be expected:


●    Noise and vibration from pavement demolition, scraping and grinding



●   Trucks entering and leaving site hauling soil, sand, gravel and hot asphalt



●   Activities related to compaction and paving; including noise and vibration



Pedestrian and vehicular access will be maintained at all intersections throughout the course of the work. Metro Orange Line stops may be temporarily re-located. Signage and information will be provided to patrons. Orange Line buses will be detoured off the busway to travel along Chandler Blvd. between Tujunga Blvd. and Fulton Avenue. 
[image: image1.png]In the event contaminated soils are encountered during the course of the work, Metro’s contractor will follow the same protocols for containment and soil removal that were used during original Orange Line construction activities.
For more information, please call Valarie Harrison-Boyer, at 213-922-4444.















[image: image2.png]To request further information through an assistive listening device, please call 1.800.252.9040.

Remember to always be careful when driving or  For more information, call Valarie Harrison-Boyer,
walking through or near a construction area. Community Relations Construction Impact Team,

Thank you for your patience and cooperation. 213.922.4444.
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